
We are pleased to be reopening our facilities. We wish to 

ensure an environment that is safe and healthy for all. 

Thank you for following these protocols: 

 

WORSHIP IN THE SANCTUARY –  

• We offer in-person worship at 6 pm Saturday nights and at 

8:30, 9:45 and 11 am Sunday mornings 

• Our services last about 45 minutes; surfaces are wiped 

down between each service 

• We ask that everyone pre-register online at 

www.signupgenius.com or call the church office 

at 242-2308; we are keeping attendance to no more than 

75 at each service 

• Face coverings are expected as you enter/exit the church 

• Appropriate social distancing is maintained; our pews are 

taped off or ask an usher to seat you  

• Hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes are provided; please 

use them 

• If you feel sick, please stay home and watch our service via 

Facebook, our Web site or local public access TV. 

 

FELLOWSHIP HALL –  

• If you feel sick, please visit another time 

• Sign in at the podium where you enter 

http://www.signupgenius.com/


• Limit your stay to the room in which your event is being 

held and the restrooms  

• Face coverings are expected as you enter/exit the building 

or move between rooms 

• Maintain appropriate social distancing  

• If possible, limit your event/visit to no more than an hour 

• Hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes are provided; please 

use them 

OFFICES –  

• No more than 1 visitor at a time 

GRACEFUL GROUNDS – 

• No more than 20 people at a time 

GYM – No sports 

• No more than 100 people at a time 

 

These guidelines will change per the CDC and State of Michigan. 

Questions? Call the church office at 242-2308.  


